
DIRECTIONS ON HOW TO POST A LETTER TO 
DEAN JACOBS ON HIS BLOG  

 

Dear Highland Families, 

Our traveling author is back at it again! Dean Jacobs has just left for Rwanda where he will be 
working for the Dian Fossey Foundation. His task is to report on the various projects the 
foundation is involved in, including the preservation of the last remaining mountain gorillas in the 
wild. Dean will be posting stories, photos, and video from his experiences on his website. We will 
certainly be tuning in to deanjacobs.org here at school and encourage you to do the same at home! 

Here are the directions for writing a letter to Dean Jacobs on his blog: 

• Type: deanjacobs.org into the browser box  
• Click on: Go or press the Enter key 
• Click on: Blog 
• Scroll down to the Nov. 5 posting: Intro to Mountain Gorilla Project 
• Click on: Comments 
• Scroll down to the bottom of the comments section. 
• Type in your first name only. 
• Type in your family’s email address (with parent’s permission). 
• Type your letter in the Comments box. 
• Click on: Post 
• Type in the random letters in the empty box. Make sure they are exactly as they appear! 
• Click on: Continue 
• Check this posting in a day or two to find a letter back from Dean Jacobs! 

 


